
Addendum 2 to Comments 
November 15th, 2022 

Committee of Adjustment  

 BY VIDEO-CONFERENCE AND LIVE-STREAMING ON TOWN WEBSITE 
OAKVILLE.CA 

 
1) 
CAV A/188/2022  
PLAN 81 LOT 39    
2069 Glenforest Crescent 
 
Proposed 
Under Section 45(1) of the Planning Act 

Zoning By-law 2014-014 requirements – RL1-0  
1. To permit the maximum lot coverage to be 37.00% (521.40 m2) for the detached dwelling 

which is greater than 7.0 metres in height. 
 

Comments from: 
Email of Opposition – 1 
Emails in Support – 3 
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 8:46 AM 
To: Heather McCrae <heather.mccrae@oakville.ca> 
Subject: File No. CAV A/188/2022 
 
In regard to this variance request for increased size and height of outdoor structure  - we object 
to this request.  We are inundated with requests for variances to build larger and higher 
structures.    
 
Thank you 
 
Isabel Tippin 
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 11:59 AM 
To: Heather McCrae <heather.mccrae@oakville.ca> 
Cc:  
Subject: Support for File No: CAV A/88/2022 
 
November 14, 2022 
 
Dear Heather, 
 
Re: Notice of Public Hearing 
Committee of Adjustment Application 
 
File No: CAV A/88/2022 
 
My wife, Tashauna Reid, and I have lived at 2070 Glenforest Cr. since 2020 and would like to 
see continued development of our neighbourhood. We give our full support towards this 
application. 
 



Happy to discuss further if you have any questions. 
 
Thanks, 
Tashauna Reid and Kashif Khan 
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:00 PM 
To: Heather McCrae <heather.mccrae@oakville.ca> 
Subject: Letter Supporting Juman Family / 2069 Glenforest Crescent 
 
Morning Heather -- please be sure the appropriate parties are in receipt of this letter supporting 
2069 Glenforest's efforts.  Thanks!  
 
November 14, 2022 
  
Mr. and Mrs. Saud Juman 
2069 Glenforest Cr. 
Oakville, Ontario, 
L6J 2G4 
  
Re: Notice of Public Hearing 
Committee of Adjustment Application 
  
File No: CAV A/88/2022 
 
Dear Committee Members:  
 
Susie and I have resided at 2059 Glenforest Crescent since September, 2021, and have 
thoroughly enjoyed our neighbors and the immediate area.  We see no issues with the proposed 
work by Saud's family, and grant full support towards their goals and efforts.  Feel free to call 
me with any questions:  
 
Best regards, 
Dino 
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 12:08 PM 
To: Heather McCrae <heather.mccrae@oakville.ca> 
Subject: FW:  
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, November 14, 2022 11:21 AM 
To:  
Subject:  
 
November 14, 2022 
 
Mr. and Mrs .Saud Juman 
2069 Glenforest Cr. 
Oakville, Ontario, 
L6J 2G4 
 
Re: Notice of Public Hearing 
       Committee of Adjustment Application 



 
File No: CAV A/88/2022 
 
My wife and I have lived on 2066 Glenforest Cr. since 1973 and always enjoyed our 
Neighbourhood. 
We like to inform you that we give our full support towards this application. 
 
Yours truly, Robert Grossmann 
 


